PUBLIC NOTICE
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Shueyville, State of Iowa, will hold a public hearing on the 12th day of June, 2018, at 6:30 P.M., in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 2863 120th Street NE, Shueyville, Iowa, at which meeting the Council proposes to discuss City Code Ordinances for Fireworks. 
At the above meeting the Council shall receive oral or written objections from any resident or property owner of the City to the above action.  After all objections have been received and considered, the Council will at the meeting or at any adjournment thereof, take additional action for the authorization the changes to City Zoning Code of Ordinances.
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							Teresa Eadie	
City Clerk, City of Shueyville, State of Iowa
